
Here are all the key dates coming 

up for December 2024: 

Christmas Raffle – a Christmas Raffle is being 

organised by Parent Council and more information 

will follow soon. 

Monday 9th December 7 pm – Auld Kirk Christmas 

Carol Concert.  Our P5-7 school choir will perform a 

selection of songs with Mrs Heggie at the Auld Kirk, 

Tayport. 

Tuesday 10th December – P1 and P2 Nativity perform “A Wriggly Christmas” . 

Performances at 2pm and 5pm.  More details for P1-2 families to follow.  

Donations on the door. 

Wednesday 11th December (AM) – P2/3, P4, P5, P5/6 trip to Byre Theatre. 

Thursday 12th December (AM) – P1, P1/2, P3/4, P6/7, P7 trip to Byre theatre. 

Friday 13th December – Whole school Christmas Jumper or Accessories Day 

and School Christmas lunch.  Parent Council Christmas Raffle draw [evening]. 

Tuesday 17th December – 9:30-10:15 -  Reading Café 2 – hosted by Green 

Team and STEM Challenger MAD group pupils only.  Invites to follow. 

Wednesday 18th December – P1-7 Class Christmas Parties [see overleaf] 

Friday 20th December – 9:30am - Christmas Cheer at Church - all welcome. 

Christmas Holidays commence at 3pm. 



Children’s Christmas Parties Details 

 

We are delighted to share that in collaboration with the Larick Centre and 

Parent Council all Primary 3 to Primary 7 pupils will attend a Christmas disco 

party with snacks at the Larick Centre on Wednesday 18th December.   

 

Draft arrangements: 

 

10:40am - All P3 (including those 

P3s in P2/3) and P4 pupils leave 

Tayport Primary and walk to Larick 

Centre 

11 – 12 pm – P3 and P4 disco, party and snack 

12 pm – Depart the Larick Centre back to school. 

[Lunch service will be slightly earlier to accommodate arrangements] 

1:10 pm- All P5, P6 and P7 pupils leave Tayport Primary and walk to Larick 

Centre 

1:30 – 2:30 pm – P5, P6 & P7 disco, party and snack 

2:30 pm – Depart Larick Centre back to school 

 

The Primary 1s and Primary 2s (including the P2s from P2/3) will also have a 

Christmas Party on Wednesday 18th December from 10:45 – 11:45 am in 

school.  The Parent Council is funding these party snacks too. 

We will require parent/carer helpers to support classes in walking to and from 

the Larick.  If you are able to help please complete the following short form: 

Volunteer Form - Xmas.  We will confirm if you are needed by Friday 13th 

December. 

There is no extra cost to families for this special Christmas party treat.  This is 

thanks to this collaboration between Parent Council, Larick Centre and 

Tayport Primary School.  

https://forms.office.com/e/5Y8V0AYrAK

